
 

 
Press Release 

 
Press Statement from the Independent Police Complaints Council 

 
(Hong Kong – August 29, 2019) The Independent Police Complaints Council  

(IPCC) today received a petition letter from an organisation illustrating their views 
on the displaying of insignia on the uniforms of the Police’s special  tactical  squad. 

 
The IPCC respects the public’s right to freedom of opinion and expression. 

The Council will,  as always, uphold the core values of impartiality,  independence 
and integrity in discharging its statutory functions.  

 
### 

 
Notes  to  edi tor:  

About  the Independent  Pol i ce  Co mplaint s  Counci l  

Th e Indep endent  Po l ice  Co mplain ts  Coun ci l  ( IPCC) i s  an  independ ent  bod y es t ab l i sh ed  under  the  

Independent  Po l ice  Co mplain ts  Counci l  Ord in ance ( IPCCO) (Cap .  604)  to  observe,  moni to r  and  revi e w 

the  handl in g and  inves t i gat ion  of “Repor t ab le  Co mpla in ts”  (RCs)  aga ins t  th e  Po l ice  b y th e  Co mmiss ioner  

o f  Po l ice  (CP) .  Th e IPCC has  beco me a  s ta tu to ry b od y s ince the  co mmencement  o f  IPCCO on  1  June  

2009 .   


